
Mark Connors 

From: Woollard, Jayne [jayne.woollard@time4lime.com]

Sent: 20 December 2012 14:36

To: Mark Connors

Cc: Anthony Ritch; Frans Vandendries; David Burnstein; regulatory@lime.com; 
Chris.Hayman@digicelgroup.com; Raul.Nicholson-Coe@digicelgroup.com; 
Nadine.Ramsay@digicelgroup.com; Andrew.Gorton@digicelgroup.com; 
Kevin.Barrins@digicelgroup.com; Gareth.Forbes@digicelgroup.com; 
Jan.Tjernell@digicelgroup.com; Deirdre.Mellamphy@telebermuda.com; 
Gregory.Swan@telebermuda.com; Consultations

Subject: Re: ICTA disclosure determination - CD 2012-1 FTR and Transit rate proceeding

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Green

2013/01/29

Dear Mr. Connors, 
 
LIME is writing in response to the Authority's 13 December 2012 disclosure determination (CD 
2012-1) in the FTR and Transit rate proceeding.  While we have made substantial progress, due 
to limitations on staff and the scope of the Authority's disclosure instructions, LIME will not be 
in a position to file a revised public version of the fixed FLLRIC module on Friday, 28 
December 2012. 
 
Accordingly, LIME requests an extension of one week to Friday, 4 January 2012 to respond 
properly and completely to the Authority’s disclosure instructions. 
 
Kindest regards, 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

Jayne Woollard 
PA - General Manager
 
D: +1 345 815 3550 
M: +1 345 926 5533 
 
Jayne.Woollard@lime.com 

Cayman Islands 
www.lime.com 
 

Follow us on   



 
On 13 December 2012 12:47, Mark Connors <mark.connors@icta.ky> wrote: 
To:  CD 2012-2 distribution list 
  
Please see the attached determination in regards to Digicel's 12 October 2012 disclosure 
request in the FTR and transit rate proceeding. 
  
  
  
....mark 
  
Mark Connors 
Head of Economics and Regulation 
Information and Communications Technology Authority 
Cayman Islands 
Phone:  (345) 746-9620 
Fax:  (345) 945-8284 
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